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CARLTON FILM CLUB
15 January 	 On The Black Hill 
19 February 	 Love and Friendship
19 March 	 The Lost Honour of  
	 Christopher Jeffries
All showings Sunday at 2pm. Free 
to everyone, tea and cake provided

ARE YOU CARLTON’S 
BIGGEST TOSSER?

Come celebrate Pancake Day at the 
Village Hall from 6pm

28 February 2017
Take part in the toss off and the 

pancake race. Plus enjoy a feast of  
savoury and sweet pancakes.. 

Tickets £5, (kids £3). BYOB

Take the 
Sherlock 
Holmes 

Locked Room 
Challenge
Sat 4 February 

Hour long sessions all 
day @ Carlton Village 

HALL

Can you follow the fiendish clues 
to solve the mystery? Suitable for 
teams of 3-6, takes 1 hour, please 

specify a time when booking.
Tickets £10 pp, kids £5

CPR Training for 
Drownings
Learn how to revive someone who’s been in 
the water with this specialist CPR training 
session led by Nev Duxbury. 

25th February from 7pm, all welcome.

The Quiz and Hot Supper raising funds for 
the Village Hall on 25 November raised 
a similar amount for VH funds, and the 

Christmas Fair on 3 December raised over 
£300. Many thanks to everyone who gave 

so generously over the festive season!

Thanks to everyone who came to the Christmas  
Quiz in aid of St Mary’s Church. We raised over  

£400 and had a very good laugh!

XMAS QUIZES

Windows 10 
Refresher Course

Come and get to grips with the 
bane of computer users’ lives 
- the Windows 10 operating 

system. Bring your queries and 
conundrums on

Saturday 11th and 18th 
February

Village Hall, 10.30-12
and Murray Martin will 

attempt to help you solve 
them!

Village Hall Website: cotvillagehall.yolasite.com   
For bookings and Village Hall events please contact Nigel Fletcher 
on 07768 295513 or email nigel@krazykat.freeserve.co.uk

Could you be a 
VETS volunteer? 
The PC are looking to set up a group 
of volunteer responders. Anyone 
could call the VETS number for help 
(such as taking the defibrilator to a 
cardiac arrest) looking for practical 
help and moral support. 

The number would ring volunteers 
simultaneously and you would get 
the option of answering or rejecting 
the call. You don’t need to be around 
all the time or have any specific 
training.

Initially we just want to find out if 
there are enough people willing to 
volunteer to make it viable. If you 
would be willing to be on the rota 
please let me know on 07887 886945.

GENEALOGY 
PROBLEM SOLVING

Saturday 14 January  
10.30 to 12 noon

@ the Village Hall

Tanya Grimes will be hosting a 
problem-solving session for anyone 

interested in family history.

PILATES
Pilates classes are now taking 
place every Thursday evening 
6-7pm @ the Village Hall 

There are spaces for more 
students so if you’d like to 
give it a go please come along. 
Sessions cost £5 on the day.

Annual Parish meeting 2 May from 7pm, 
followed by tha Annual Parish Council 
Meeting. Agendas posted online and on 
the PC noticeboard before each meeting.

Parish Council 
Meetings 2017

7 February 17

7 March 17

4 April 17

2 May 17


